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• The City of Farmers Branch outsources most street rehabilitation work and has prepared a
unit price bid for the 2026 Street Section Repairs based on estimated quantities. Three bids
were received on June 30, 2025, but two were disqualified for missing the mandatory pre-
bid meeting on June 24, 2025. The low bidder was selected based on estimated quantities
and proposed unit prices, which were used solely for evaluation purposes.

• Jim Bowman Construction Company, LP in the amount of
$2,080,605

• Estrada Concrete Company LLC in the amount of $2,361,050
(disqualified)

• Apple Pavement Services in the amount of $3,342,500
(disqualified)



• Jim Bowman Construction Company, LP. has done similar work for
the City on previous projects.

• This contract is for a one-year period with renewal options for
four  additional one-year periods, if agreeable by both parties.

• For renewal terms, price increases may occur, however, they may
not increase more than the Consumer Price Index for all urban
consumers from the previous twelve months up to a maximum of
5% per annum.

• This item is consistent with the City’s Critical Business Outcome
CB03 plan to build, and maintain high-quality public assets and
infrastructure.



Questions
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